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The current housing stock (gov. assets and paid by taxpayers of NSW) should not be given to 
disability service providers for they have become businesses regarding the dollar as their prime 
consideration. The welfare and well-being of persons with disabilities often come only second. 
This housing stock should be leased with reasonable rate and with a contract agreement to be 
maintained for disability housing in the community thus an asset of the NSW taxpayers. 


